Dear Parents/Guardians,
Just a friendly reminder that tomorrow, Thursday, May 4th is a Spirit Day at Millstream. We are looking forward to seeing students dress up for Star Wars Day. Please leave masks or accessories such as swords, lightsabers at home. Thanks so much for your understanding and support.
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Lost & Found 
The current lost and found has been posted on our Millstream Elementary website. Please check out the photos here: https://millstream.web.sd62.bc.ca/about/lost-found/

A message from PAC:
Greetings Millstream Community!
Save the Date the next PAC meeting is May 9th 7:30pm (please check the FB group for the meeting link)
Our PAC is happy to welcome the new Vice-principal, who will be in attendance at our meeting next week.
Spirit Wear  
Come try on the Spirit Wear outside, after school is dismissed. We will continue to have our pop up tables for the next few days and our ordering site is now available through Munch-a-lunch website. (munchalunch.com)
Fundraising Events:
Bottle Drive Saturday, June 3rd. We are preparing the volunteer sheets and time slots, so if you can come out and assist/sort bottles, we would appreciate this. I’ll bring coffee for the parents and juice for the kids!
Spring BBQ – JUNE 9th
We are planning our Spring BBQ to occur later in the year, and if you are interested in volunteering, please let us know now, as we are creating the team very quickly. 
Thank you to those who have volunteered already, but we will need more support to join the committee!
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the PAC through email or our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/groups/762258387245081)
Thank you,

The Millstream Team 
